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To whom it may concern, 

The State Parks proposal to eliminate residential entrance fees and add non-residential 
fees is an excellent way for those who don’t pay NM State tax to pay to play. 

Hurray to our State Park Administration for the proposed changes!

One last request, many parents (Colorado Residents) are serving their under age 
children alcohol at the Marina. This has caused stress for NM families trying to teach 
their children right from wrong and having to deal with obnoxious teenage alcoholism.

Thank you for our beautiful lake.

Peggy Mascarenas 
Daughter, Granddaughter and Great granddaughter of the Rosa community 
Mascarenas and Quintana Families.
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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